Waiver and Position Statement

Currently in most HS pole vaulting programs a pole vaulting helmet is an optional piece of equipment. Some helmets may offer an extra measure of safety in pole vaulting. A helmet should be considered a personal piece of equipment which the vaulter should supply for him or her self. 


If a helmet is worn an athlete and his or her parents should decide whether they desire that the helmet meets the 2007 American Society for Testing and Materials #F2400-06 standard specifications for helmets used in pole vaulting.


It is important to note that even with large landing pads, and additional padding of hard surfaces the planting box area still remains a hazardous area for potential injury. 


Perhaps most important of all, the helmet should never be a substitute for safe equipment or sound technique. 


Some studies in other sports seem to indicate that the use of a helmet gives the participant a false sense of security or well being. Other studies seem to indicate that a helmet can be somewhat distracting to the user. 


The decision to use a helmet should be that of the athlete and his or her parents. Wearing or not wearing an appropriate helmet should be a carefully considered decision.
I have read and understand the above statement.

_____________________________________________________ 

Participant name

_____________________________________________________ 

Participant signature

_____________________________________________________

Parent or guardian name

____________________________________________        _________________

Parent or guardian signature





Date
